
Report  Issued  on  State
Policies  on  Provider  Market
Power
The National Academy for Social Insurance and Catalyst for
Payment Reform have released a new report entitled “State
Policies  on  Provider  Market  Power,”  that  examines  common
threads  among  states’  laws  in  addressing  healthcare
competition.  The  Source  collaborated  with  CPR  on  the
underlying  research  for  this  important  report.
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